
Special Note for K families:  August 30 is the first day of school for last names A - K only.
August 31 is the first day of school for last names L - Z only.  September 1 all kindergarten

students will report.

Building principals will be sharing more specific information later this summer!  We look forward
to seeing you in late August!


